Contact Information Interim Pastor: Rob Pearson rrwpearson@gmail.com 308-730-0945 Elders: Spencer Clouse, Chairman 402-314-0369 spencerclouse@hotmail.com Bill Boswell 402-363-9337 wilgrebos@gmail.com Denton Buller, Vice Chairman 402-366-4811 autocraft27@gmail.com Blake Burgess, Treasurer 402-710-2874 blake@burgessacegroup.com Glenn Hess 402-366-9474 hess_glenn@yahoo.com Kevin Uhler, Secretary 402-363-9828 kuhler@neb.rr.com Kids: Linda Buller 402-366-4820 autocraft27@gmail.com Kitchen: LeAnn Petersen 402-366-7753 leannpetersen@gmail.com **Bulletin:** Michelle Clouse 402-641-2268 michelleleaclouse@hotmail.com

PO Box 92, 701 Platte Avenue York, NE 68467 Phone: 402 362-7740 Email: info@yorkefree.com

*announcements need to be submitted prior to noon on Thursday of each week

Email: info@yorkefree.com website: www.yorkefree.com

Welcome to York Evangelical Free Church

February 25, 2018 10:00 a.m. Interim Pastor Rob Pearson

Welcome & Worship

Worship through Singing

Kid's Story

Announcements

Worship through Giving

Worship through Preaching Sermon: A Wonderful Assurance Philippians 1:1-8

Closing

Be careful what you think, it might burst forth in words.

Nursery

Our Nursery is located off the right side of the conference room, which is through the west door of the sanctuary.

Sunday School

Adults - 9:05 am

Bible Study lead by Col Petersen takes place in the conference room Current Study is Defending Your Faith, a video study in Apologetics by R.C. Sproul. Information helping to prepare us in being Christ's witness in our world.

Kids – 9 am Pre-K through 5th grade meet downstairs 6th – 8th grade meet upstairs

<u>Fellowship</u>

Feel free to join us in the foyer each Sunday morning at 9:30 am for a time of fellowship and snacks

Prayer & Praises

 Pray for Mike Brill as he fell and broke two ribs several weeks ago and is slowly recovering.

Health Concerns

- Paul Penke, Steve and Barb Buller's son-in-law
- Ray Makovicka
- Casey Burgess's Dad, Mark Jost

Healthy Pregnancies

- Leah Pohlmeier
- Tiffani Wymer

Announcements

- The Elders would like to invite you to a pizza meal following our worship service on Sunday, March 4. Come enjoy fellowship together and have a chance to visit with Pastor Rob. We also want to take this opportunity to informally talk as a church family about the vision our church, our future and the steps we are taking in moving forward.
- If you are interested in attending any Timberlake Ranch Camps, there are brochures available on top of the mail boxes in the back of the sanctuary.
- Don't forget to fill out your contact information sheet! If you need one, please contact Evelyn Batson. We will be putting together an updated directory soon!
- We are starting to use the mailboxes in the back of the sanctuary for delivery of important items. A directory has been made and placed at the top which displays your name and tells you which box number is yours. Don't forget to check your box!

Birthdays and Anniversaries

March 3rd Shelly Real

Upcoming Events and Important Dates

February 25th Worship Planning Meeting 7 pm

March 4th Pizza and Fellowship following morning service

March 19th Elder Team Meeting 7pm